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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We are holding a ‘Meet your child/children’s new teacher night’ 
 
on Wednesday 20th September from 6pm – 7pm. 
 
Each class teacher will be delivering a 30 minute session, including a presentation and a chance to talk and 
ask questions. These will be held in their classrooms. We hope you can join us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
If you have any further questions or queries, please contact the school office. Mrs Hibberd or Mrs Lee will 
be happy to help. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
 
 
Miss Day 
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I don’t have anyone to look after my child 

whilst I attend. Can I bring them with me? 

If you don’t have anyone to look after your 

children, you are welcome to bring them with 

you. I will be supervising any children who need 

to attend but you will need to book a place with 

Mrs Hibberd or Mrs Lee in the school office. We 

would love as many parents as possible to attend 

as this is a fantastic opportunity to ask questions 

and gain a greater insight into life in the 

classroom. It will also help you to understand 

how you can best support your child at home. 

My child is in Maple and I met Mrs Scarbro 
in July.  

Will I learn anything new? 
 

Because parents of children in Maple have 

already had a welcome evening, Mrs Scarbro 

will run a phonics session instead. This will work 

in the same way as the other sessions, allowing 

parents to attend a phonics session and a 

different class if they wish. Parents of children 

in classes other than Maple are also welcome to 

attend the phonics session if you feel it would 

be beneficial. 

 
I have two children in two different classes. Can I visit both? 

 
We want as many parents as possible to have an opportunity to meet and chat with their child’s 

teacher. The same session will run twice (from 6:00 – 6:30 and then from 6:30 – 7:00) to allow 
parents to visit two teachers. 
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